
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600 • 360-407-6000 

May 23, 2024 

Peter Whiting  
Seattle Yachts Service 
2417 T Avenue 
Anacortes, WA 98221 

RE:  Correction – Coverage under the Boatyard General Permit (BYGP) 

Permit number: WAG994608 
Site Name: Seattle Yachts Service 
Location: 2417 T Avenue, Anacortes, WA 98221 

Dear Peter Whiting: 

This letter is to notify you that the Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) has 
updated our records: your facility covered under Permit WAG994368 does not discharge to a 
Puget Sound Sediment Cleanup Site as defined by the BYGP, so the permit requirements in 
Special Condition S2.E.3 do not apply to your facility. As such, the previously listed sampling 
and effluent limit for Total Suspended Solids (TSS) on your BYGP coverage has been removed 
from our PARIS Database and your Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR) in the Water Quality 
Portal. 

In addition, this correction also means that your facility does not need to “remove accumulated 
solids from storm drain lines (including inlets, catch basins, sumps, conveyances lines, and 
oil/water separators) on or beneath your facility at least once in the term of the permit.” Per 
Condition S2.3(a)ii(2). You can find a copy of the Final 2022 BYGP, permit forms, and other 
information at Ecology’s Boatyard general permit webpage1. As a reminder, please take time to 
read the permit and contact Ecology if you have any questions. 

For Additional Information or Assistance 
Ecology is committed to providing assistance. If you have questions regarding site-specific 
conditions or permit requirements, please call Sylvia Graham, Stormwater Permit Manager at 
(360) 927-4900 or by email at sylvia.graham@ecy.wa.gov.

1 https://ecology.wa.gov/Regulations-Permits/Permits-certifications/Boatyard-general-permit 
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I apologize for any confusion or expense caused by this error. If you have questions about this 
letter or the permit, please contact the BYGP permit writer, James Hovis at (564) 999-3244 or 
by email at james.hovis@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Killelea, Manager 
Program Development Services Section 
Water Quality Program 

cc: Sylvia Graham, Stormwater Permit Manager 
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